
 

 

 
By: Peter Sass:  Head of Democratic Services and Local Leadership  
 
To:  Cabinet Scrutiny Committee – 21 October 2009  
 
 
Subject:      The Review of the Children’s Centres Programme 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
1. Background 
 

a. Following a letter sent to all Members regarding a review of the Children’s 
Centres Programme Members raised concerns about the review and would 
like a further explanation of the areas that the review will focus on.  

 
b. A letter from the Cabinet Member for Children, Families and Education is 

attached to this report for information. 
 
 
 
2.  Recommendation 
 

The Cabinet Scrutiny Committee may: 
 

a. comment to the Chief Executive and the relevant Managing Director 
 

a. report to the Council 
 

b. refer any issues arising from its debate for consideration by a Policy Overview 
Committee or Cabinet. 

 
 
 

 
 

 
 
Contact:  
 
Anna Taylor  Tel: 01622 694764 
 


